
Thursday was World Mental Health Day,  we 

talked to the children about mental health and 

wellbeing. Children had the opportunity to take 

part in some different activities to promote mental 

health and wellbeing. Thank you to Mrs Smith, our 

PSHE leader,  for coordinating this event.  

 

Please can we ask that you en-

sure all school uniform is named, 

this makes it so much easier to 

return when it has been left on 

benches or around the school.  

Next week,  we will be on 

WEEK 3 of our school 

menu, which you can view 

on our website. 



A parent governor position has become vacant in school. If this is something 

you would be interested in please contact Mrs Blakeley for more details or 

copy and paste the link below to access the governor 

page on our website to complete a parent governor 

nomination form.  

https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/governors  



Anna Lucas, the creator of our chosen phonics scheme ‘Supersonic Phonic 

Friends’ will be in school on 23/10/24 and will be leading two parent work-

shops. One at 9am and another at 2.15pm. Please sign up at the school 

office. 



 

 

Well done to Georgia, Callum, Kacey, Freddie and Mia for 

their achievements in sewing, swimming, majorettes, 

football and swimming. 



 
 
Back by popular demand, The Southend Sorcerer's Society will be performing an evening of magic 
for us - the first half will be close-up table magic, with some stage magic in the second half, after 
the short interval. This is family event, so school-aged children are more than welcome. 
 
Join us in the School's Large Hall - doors open at 6.15pm. Please arrive in advance of the show 
start time of 7pm. The evening will end at 9.30pm. 
Tables will be set up for groups of 8-10, so you may be asked to sit with other families. Please 
bring your own drinks and nibbles. 
There are very limited numbers of tickets, so please don’t delay if you’d like to join the fun.  
 
Tickets cost £8 and are available from www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus - when completing the 
booking, you’ll be asked for each ticket holder’s name, but this is optional, so please feel free to 
skip to the payment page. 
 
Any questions, please contact faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk 
 
 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus
mailto:faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk





